From: Sandy Mackenzie [mailto:kipsandy@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 10:41 AM

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Northern Pass

Dear Ms Monroe — As a life-long resident and native of New Hampshire - born in Exeter- | write today in
opposition of the Northern Pass Project. | now live in the Monandnock region. | do not believe the state needs
this project and | also believe that it would do irreparable harm to our beautiful state. | know that tourism in
New Hampshire is our major “industry” and this project would affect much of what makes our state so special
and beautiful.

There must be another way to increase power to NH’s grid and | know there is: Solar, Wind —
renewables. This project does not represent green energy in any way and as a grandmother | am very
concerned about the world we are leaving to our children.

Thank you for taking time to read this.
Sincerely,

Weslie Mackenzie
836 Nelson Road
Nelson, NH 03457
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